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May 21, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you
for receiving the highest honor by the National Council of La
Raza. Receiving the McClovia Barraza Award is certainly
something that you should be proud of.

Your dedication and tireless efforts to help the hispanic
community will certainly never be forgotten.

Once again, congratulations and best wishes.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Si~cerely,

~~OMON P. ORTIZ
Member of Congress
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